
St Paul’s Sporting Times 
 

Exciting 
variety of 
Football 

activities at 
Brentford 
School for 

Girls! 
 

On Monday 9th October we 

went across the road to 

Brentford School for Girls 

There was 10 of us and it 

was after-school - Mr Horry 

took us to the event.  

We all found it really fun. 

There were 4 games we 

played on the evening. The 

best game was capture the 

flag where we had to try to 

get as many balls in our 

goals as possible whilst 

defending against the 

opposition who was 

Cavendish. We won this 

one! 

In another game we played 

the Strand in the Netball 

football game. Maddie 

scored a great goal in this 

one!   

Sade and Sophia in Year 6. 

From now on, each event 

the children have been on 

outside of school will be 

published on the news page 

so please look out for our 

sports journalists in action! 

 


